
 
 

 

 

 
KPU offers all learners opportunities to achieve success in a diverse range of programs 

that blend theory and practice, critical understanding, and social and ethical awareness 

necessary for good citizenship and rewarding careers. 
 

PHYSICS FACULTY – Competition Number 18-177 

 

Kwantlen Polytechnic University’s Faculty of Science and Horticulture is currently seeking applications for a full-

time regular faculty position in our Physics Department.  The position will commence September 1, 2019. 

 

The position will be largely teaching-focused, with the successful applicant being expected to teach a range of 

courses including first year physics, introductory astronomy for non-majors, as well as courses toward our new 

B.Sc. major in Physics for Modern Technology.  Supervision of upper-level undergraduate student projects and/or 

co-op like work placements may also be required.  Further information on our department and the Physics for 

Modern Technology program can be found at http://www.kpu.ca/physics   

 

Applicants from any area of physics and astronomy are welcome. Applicants are asked to review our course 

offerings and in your cover letter, tell us which of our courses you have expertise and/or experience in and would be 

confident of teaching well, potentially at short notice.  Please also articulate how you are prepared to lead and/or 

contribute to our department’s activities including teaching, research and/or outreach. 

 

Candidates with a Ph.D. and demonstrated success in undergraduate teaching, research and/or industrial experience 

will be preferred.   

 

Please forward a letter of application, a current curriculum vitae, photocopies of post-secondary transcripts, a list of 

three professional referees able to comment on your teaching, academic and/or scientific achievements, and a 

description of your professional and/or research interests and how they might be positively integrated in your work 

at KPU, quoting competition number 18-177 by January 27, 2019 to:employ@kpu.ca.   

 

Informal enquiries can be addressed to the Chair of the Physics Department at michael.poon@kpu.ca  

 

Kwantlen Polytechnic University campuses are located in the Metro Vancouver region of Canada.   

All qualified candidates are encouraged to apply; however Canadians and 

permanent residents will be given priority. 
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